
2016 CANMORE HIGHLAND GAMES

INSTRUCTIONS TO COMPETITORS

1. IT IS THE COMPETITOR'S RESPONSIBILITY TO:

A) PICK UP THEIR KILT # AND SCHEDULE AT THE ASPD TENT BESIDE THE PIPES AND DRUMS TENT ON GAMES DAY.

B) BE AT HIS/HER JUDGING PLATFORM AT HIS/HER CORRECT, POSTED TIME.   YOUR COMPETITION PLATFORM(S) AND TIME(S) ARE WRITTEN ON THE BACK OF YOUR KILT NUMBER.  You must be properly attired in Highland dress (with the exception of Novice Chanter and Drum Pad players) and your kilt number must be pinned to the front of your kilt. No competitor will be allowed to play without a kilt number.  
If you think you have a timing conflict, please speak to the steward at your platform. 
2. 
Events start at 8:30 a.m.  If you arrive later, your event may be over already.

3.
Results will be posted outside the P & D Registration Tent as soon as possible after they are tabulated.  Medal or prize money and adjudication sheets may be picked up at this tent after results are posted.

4.
NO FIELD ENTRIES WILL BE ALLOWED.

5.
Canmore Highland Games is working towards Zero Waste. Please use the recycling stations for your waste.   Please bring your own water bottle as no bottled water will be available for sale, due to Town of Canmore regulations.  Tap water and cups will be available.  

6.
Only individual competitors associated with kilt numbers and listed at the gate will be allowed to enter without paying admission – family and friends will be required to pay admission. The Ceilidh is expected to sell out in advance of Games Day so please make sure you buy your tickets online in advance at www.canmorehighlandgames.ca to ensure you are able to attend.
We wish you all good luck and look forward to a great day of competition.
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IMPORTANT NOTICE:



All competitors at the Canmore Highland Games are required to be 

registered members in good standing of a Piping Association.
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